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I feel having safe rest law us not a good idea. My reasons are the homeless camp in 

of my house they dedicate and urinate my grandkids get harassed it not safe to walk 

down the sidewalks I use a cane and I can't pass because the sidewalks are 

cluttered with garbage or feces urine needles. Their dogs are dangerous they bark or 

attack or charge at home owners. On numerous occasions I have got homeless from 

homeless camps trying to come into my house or my cars please don't let this law go 

threw. 


